
 

If you would like to come or if you are unable to make these dates, please ring the school office and we will 

book you in or arrange a visit at your convenience. 

Phone- 01782 512350 

Email- office@moor.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

We pride ourselves on being a family 

school which is underpinned by our 

school values. 

We ensure all children are valued as 

individuals and are prepared for the 

world after first school. 

We would like to invite you to come 

and visit our friendly, rural school. 

 

We will be having open sessions on the following 

dates: 

Friday 27th September at 1:30pm until 2:30pm 

Monday 21st October at 10:30 am until 11:30am 

Thursday 7th November at 10:30am until 11:30am 

Thursday 5th December at 5pm until 6pm 

 

Spaces still available for Nursery and Reception 

 


